
Project Update: February 2008 
 
We are now in the process of recruiting participants for our Asian Sustainability Leadership 
Education Training project. The date for our four-week project is March 10 through April 6th, 
2008. We have had much interest with various groups and are excited about the group we 
will have for the training. The training will focus on organic gardening, natural building, 
natural dyes for cloth, natural healing, and other sustainable living techniques. We feel the 
participants we are contacting will have much to share with each other in these kinds of 
wisdom and much to learn from each other. We are now facilitating contacting participants 
and getting them ready for the training with their transportation. We will be able to teach in 
English, Thai, or Lao as we can speak all of these languages ourselves. This is very helpful as 
we can do a regional course with little translators.  
 
 
 
 


